
 

 

E O C  I N F O  

B I O L O G Y  

End of Course Information 
For Biology 

Students currently in Biology will take the EOC on December 6th and 7th.  There are 2 
sections and Section 1 will be given on 12/6 and Section 2 will be given on 12/7.  Students 
must take both sections. 

This year, the EOC will count for 20% of your final grade so it is very important that you 
take it on the required date and do your best!   

Here are a few things to know and a few tips: 

 Your teacher will let you know where to go (and which block) to test when it gets 
closer to the EOC date.  If you still aren’t sure where to go a few days before, ask 
your teacher! 

 All EOCs will be given face-to-face at McEachern.  There is no remote option. 
 We will socially distance and spread out as much as possible. 
 If you do not take the EOC, teacher must enter a 0 (zero) that counts toward 20% of 

your final grade. 
 Get plenty of rest the night before your testing dates! 
 Eat a healthy breakfast on the morning of your testing dates so that you have plenty 

of energy. 

Additional resources to help prepare students for the EOC: 

Tuesday 11/30-EVOLUTION 
          7:45am-8:10am (Ms. Kucera) Room D109 
          3:35pm-4:00pm (Ms. Arnold)  Room D107 
     
Wednesday 12/1-GENETICS 
          7:45am-8:10am (Ms. Francis) Room D101 
          3:35pm-4:00pm (Mr. Baxter)   Room D104 
  
Thursday 12/3-CELLS & ECOLOGY 
          7:45am-8:10am (Ms. Kucera) Room D109 
          3:35pm-4:00pm (Ms. Ware)    Room D103 
 
AM & PM sessions are same, just covered by different people. Each session will have laptops in case 
the students who show up want to practice on USA Test Prep. 

 


